
 

Russo De Rosa Associati takes care of your needs as 

always 

 

Our firm complies with the Italian Government’s restrictive measures by encouraging our profes-

sionals to work from home. Therefore, our office in Galleria San Babila is temporarily closed, but 

all the activities will continue as usual: the reception is operative and all our professionals are avail-

able via e-mail or phone.  

We adopted all the necessary measures to avoid any inconvenience while protecting our health and 

that of our community. 

You can find our reception from 8:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. at 0291431200 or at reception@rdra.it. 

 

Thank you and we are at your disposal for any need 

Russo De Rosa Associati 


